
Hello Mill Creek, it is Friday, November 15th!

Last night in sports, Panthers basketball took on the NorthPointe Mustang. Despite a valiant effort
and a thrilling back-and-forth battle, both teams fell to the Mustangs. Keep pushing Panthers!

Reminder that the PBIS Celebration will be the day before break. In order to attend you need to
meet the criteria which is no more than 2 total tardies for the month of November

The gym is open today for anyone wishing to use a pros pass for open gym during advisory.
Teachers, have your students line up with their pros passes at your door so you can check them on
their way out after announcements.

Any students interested in playing tennis this spring should sign up for indoor winter tennis
lessons. See CoachWisneski or the Office for sign ups.

Thank you and have a great weekend!


